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October 20, 1980

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76012

Attention: Karl V. Seyfrit
Director

Reference: Docket No. 99900388/80-01

Gert lemen:

/""\
This is to acknowledge the telecon between Eon.Barnm

of the Nuclear Regulatory Cammission (N.R.C.) and JorryFriedman

of Marvin Engineering Co., Inc., M.E.C.), wherein the N.R.C. agreed
to extend our required answer date to November 27, 1980 from October
27, 1980, for your letter of 26 September 1980.

If there are any questions to the above, please feel free
to contact the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

. ]
. / ’/‘

Gerald M. Friedman
Executive Vice President

MARVIN ENGINEERING C0., INC.
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